
NATIONAL FLOOD INSURANCE PROGRAM 
Bureau and Statistical Agent W-03012 

MEMORANDUM TO:	 Write Your Own Company Principal Coordinators and 
NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM: WYO Clearinghouse 

DATE: March 3, 2003 

SUBJECT:	 New Agency Location and Appropriation Codes for 
Wire Transfers 

On March 1, 2003, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) transitioned to the 
Department of Homeland Security (DHS). This transition from FEMA to DHS has brought 
about several changes in the way FEMA/DHS will be identified by the U.S. Treasury 
Department. 

Effective immediately, FEMA/NFIP will no longer use the agency location code 58-00-0016 or 
the Treasury appropriations code 58X4236. 

The new agency location code to be used for the NFIP is 70-07-0005 and the new Treasury 
appropriations code is 70X4236. 

Please distribute this information to all essential personnel in your firm. Feel free to contact your 
WYO Program Coordinator with any questions or concerns. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, WYO Marketing Committee, Government Technical 
Representative 

Suggested Routing: Accounting 
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